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Lou Mansolillo

From: Jeffrey StGermain <jeffreystgermain02@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 10:39 AM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: Support H-7015

To whom it may concern, I’ve been an electrician for 42 years, besides my apprenticeship schooling , I have completed 
untold hours of schooling and training , to be the best at my craft! The only thing that maintains that our compensation 
is our professional license and we need to be sure that only trained professionals are able to work in our field! If you 
have any questions, please contact me. 
Jeffrey J St.Germain ( licensed electrician) 
401-255-4132 
          Thank you for your time 
                  Jeffrey J St.Germain 
Sent from my iPhone 


